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February 2020 
Dear Parents, 

Year 4 Residential Visit 2020 – Mendip Outdoor Pursuits  
 
We are very excited to tell you that we have booked the current Year 4 pupils into the Mendip Outdoor Pursuits                     
Centre, Churchill. This centre is in a fantastic location which is not too far away from home for the children.  
 
Our booking is from ​Wednesday 8​th – Friday 10​th July 2020 (the penultimate week of the school year). ​The                   
total cost for the 2020 Year 4 residential will be ​£170; ​this includes food, accommodation, bedding, all centre led                   
activities, insurance and transport. (​This price is based on the whole year 4 cohort attending - the cost may                   
increase by no more than £10 if numbers are a little lower).  
 
We would like to know as soon as possible if your child would like to go on the trip​. A non-refundable deposit                      
of £50 is required to secure a place. This payment must be made via ParentPay by Friday 28​th February                   
2020. The remaining balance can be paid in instalments, as set out below, and must be paid in full by ​Friday 3​rd                      
July 2020. ​Of course you can pay the full amount straight away if you wish.  
 
 

Paid by  Amount 
Friday 28​th​ February 2020 (Deposit)  £50 
Friday 1​st ​May 2020 £60 
Friday 3​rd​ July 2020 (Final payment)  £60 

 
Please return the slip below to the office, by ​Friday 28​th​ February​, to let us know if you would like your child to 
attend the residential visit in 2020. 
 
Please pop in to see us if you have any questions regarding the trip and also visit ​https://mendip.me/ for further                    
information.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Gunning Ms Tunstall    Mrs Bailey            Mrs Woods         Mrs Richardson  
Deputy Headteacher Class Teacher     Class Teacher         Class Teacher  Class Teacher  
✂………………….……………………………….………………………………………………………….………… 
 
Child's Name: …………………………………………………………….…………… 
 
I would like / not like​ my child to attend the Year 4 residential visit to Mendip Outdoor Pursuits Centre on 
Wednesday 8th – Friday 10​th​ July 2020 
 
I have paid a non-returnable deposit of £50 (via Parentpay) to secure a place and understand that the 
remaining​ ​£120.00 will be required by Friday 3​rd​ July 2020 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 

 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
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